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FELLOWSHIP 9:30 MEETING 10:00 June 20th 
Cannon Methodist Church 2424 Webb Gin House Rd Snellville, GA 30078 
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CANNON CAUSE

   July— 

School Supplies 

June—During the summer kids are home and 
don’t receive food assistance from schools,  so 
the food pantry will be trying to fill the 
gaps.  We’d like to concentrate of food kids 
eat:  peanut butter, jam/jelly, tuna and ce-
real.  Please bring one (or several) of these item 
to fill our  Cannon Cause wagons.  

Message from our President 



 

 

PROGRAM  for June:  

Just for You 
 

June is the month for Just For You!!  It will be so exciting to see all the quilts hanging over the pews in the Sanctu-
ary of the church.  I thank you, again, for all your help this past year!  

 

Drop your quilts off, beginning at 9:15 am until 10 am.  Drive up under the portico at the front of the 
church.  Someone will be there to accept your quilts and give you a charm at that time.  

 

If you’re not helping in the Sanctuary, go to Fellowship Hall for a short meeting with Susan.  The Presentation will 
begin at 10:30.  

 

After the presentation, if you are washing quilts, bag them up and sign out the number of quilts you have taken.  I 
am trying to have an accurate count of the quilts! 

 

Washing Just For You Quilts 

Only non-scented detergents - No fabric softener - At least one Color Catcher in every load 

No dryer sheets 

When you take them out of the dryer, let them sit for a little while so they are completely dry and cool so they 
won’t wrinkle so bad.   

 

Think of the children when you are washing the quilts and how sensitive their little bodies are and what they may be 
allergic to!  

 

Please return the washed quilts to either Brenda Smiley, 2015 Skyland Glen Drive, Snellville  

or Karen Byers, 2717 Goodfellows Road, Tucker between June 21st and June 27th between the hours of 12 noon 
through 6 pm. 

 

Any questions, give me a call. 

Gloria Fjeld – 678-833-6329 



 

 

July, 2023 
Eleanor Levie  

July 18 - A Magical History Tour –  

American Quiltmaking 1970 - 2000 

Sit back, and let the author of American Quiltmaking: 1970-2000 lead you on a 
rollicking journey through quilt making in our time. Elleanor will share many se-
crets and stories about the explosion of fabrics and designs, the ground-breaking 
tools and techniques, and the larger-than-life personalities. She’ll show you some 
of the best and best-loved quilts of our lifetime. Bet many of you find this a trip 

down memory lane! when it comes to entertaining programs, live or on Zoom, Eleanor makes sure that everyone 
cracks a lotta smiles. 

Eleanor says she is lucky to have learned from a wide array of experts as she produced her many quilting 
books, she brings their diverse and innovative techniques--as well as her own eclectic ideas and designs to all 
of her trunk shows. Mission: Getting beginning and experienced quilters to try something new, quilt outside 
the box, and have a lot of fun! 

This Program will be our first presenter to be Zoomed In!   

** Bring a quilt you made during the 70’s and 80’s to Show & Tell 

PROGRAM  for July:   

PROGRAM  for August:   

Guild’s 40th Birthday Party 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Sew Day is Thursday June 15th.  Note: This is the week before the guild meeting. 

Bring your project to work on. I don’t have any info on hand work, but there usually is some, if 
you don’t bring your machine.  Bring your lunch or fast food is nearby.  For those who are travel-
ing, have fun, see you next time.  And all best wishes for those who would like to be here, but 
can't make it this month. We will miss you. 

 

Email  betsyp123@comcast.net for more info and/or questions. 

Message from our Vice-President 
At this month's meeting we will vote for officers for the coming year. As all officers have agreed to remain in office 
and no one else has stepped up to oppose we should be able to do this in a timely manner.  One new position has 
been created, that of program co-chair and Carol Kreson has agreed to run for that position. 

In May we collected 124 pillowcases and those have been turned in to Ryan's Cases for Smiles and Barbara Means 
has already sent us a thank you note via email.  

Please continue making pillowcases, breast cancer pillows, placemats and mug rugs for all our community service 
projects.. 

Cannon Cause for June is Individually wrapped snack foods. These can include: fruit snacks & fruit cups, pudding 
cups, applesauce cups, granola bars, raisin boxes, peanut butter crackers, individual chip packs. 

July will be school supplies and backpacks. Cannon Church collects these for Gwinnett DFCS.  I have a list of sup-
plies obtained from the church website but if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

August will be personal care items. 

Joyce Taylor,  Vice President 

Library 
No library in June, but ALL books are due at the July 
meeting. Thanks.  

 

The library needs a new chairperson or persons. 
Willing to train and show you all the ropes. Please let 
Susan Gordon know if you are interested.  

 

Judy 

The following will not happen at 
the June Meeting 

Show & Tell 

Library 

Birthday Table 

Free Table 

Just for You Table 



 

 

 



 

 
 



 

 

 

 

June’s Birthdays 
Amy Brookes 
Mary Bunek 
Priscilla Casciolini 
Elese Culpepper 
Karin Efman 
Joan Fisher 
Mary Frankiewicz 
Pam Hobbs 
Gail Holland 
Jamie Jones 

Becky Rabalais 
Jesse Robertson 
Gail Small 
Brenda Smiley 
Dolores  Speight 
Judy Swafford 
Renay Van Brunt 
Sheila Wheeler 
Marsha White 



 

 

Proposed Changes to our Policies and Procedures Document 
 


